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Dear Mrs Newsom, 

 

Freedom of Information Request Reference No: 201903042 

 

Thank you for your request for: 

Copies of any Notifications of Asbestos Work reports or similar HSE has received since 13 
February 2018 arising from work at Daedalus, Hants, PO13 9YA 

Your request was received on 2nd March 2019 and I am dealing with it under the terms of the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000 (the Act).  

 

I can confirm that the Health and Safety Executive holds the following information: 

 Asbestos Notification 9A76874F30 
 

This can be disclosed, and a copy is enclosed.  

The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 
1988. You may re-use this information (not including logos) free of charge in any format or medium, 
under the terms of the Open Government Licence. To view this licence, visit 
http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/ or write to the Information Policy 
Team, The National Archives, Kew, London TW9 4DU, or e-mail: psi@nationalarchives.gsi.gov.uk. 
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Information you receive which is not subject to Crown Copyright continues to be protected by the 
copyright of the person, or organisation, from which the information originated. You must ensure that 
you gain their permission before reproducing any third party (non-Crown Copyright) information. 

Information is being withheld partly or in full, as it falls under the exemption in section 40 of the Act 
[Personal Information].  

 

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications.  

If you are unhappy with the decisions made by HSE you may ask for an internal review within two 
calendar months of the date of this letter by writing to me.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review you have the right to apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

Tel: 01625 545700 
Fax: 01625 524510 

Email: mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk 
Website: http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Marie Pollitt 
Freedom of Information Officer 
 

 


